
Ottawa, January 22nd, 1910.

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter

of the 17th instant in reference to the copy books received

for the Mud Lake school, and in reply I beg to say that

the New Ontario series were ordered and the Department is

making inquire from the Stationery Office as to the

reason they were not sent.

Your obedient servant,

Lehrern

Asst. Secretary.

George Cork, Esq.,

Teacher,

Curve Lake P.O., Ont.
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